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[ Topic]) Australia New South Wales Parliament Exchange Program
[ Date] April 29th, 2025 09:40 a.m. ~ 10:30 a.m.

[ Location] Meeting room (Guang-Fu Building 1F)

[ News report]

On the morning of April 29, Taipei First Girls' High School (TFG) was honored to
welcome four members of parliament (MPs) from New South Wales, Australia: Scott Farlow,
Jacqui Munro, Richie Williamson, and Tania Mihailuk. This marked the school’s first reception
of international legislators this year. The exchange aimed to foster greater understanding of

each other’s societies and cultures.

The event commenced with remarks and a gift exchange between Principal Chen and
Mr. Farlow, both expressing high expectations for the event. Principal Chen noted the honor in
hosting the delegation again, hoping that the following conversation would serve as a platform
for the MPs to share their valuable experiences and gain different perspectives from the
ambassadors. He also mentioned the ambassadors' upcoming visit to Australia this summer. Mr.
Farlow acclaimed the outstanding reputation of TFG and expressed hope for acquiring
meaningful insights. Following the speeches, the presentation team of the ambassadors gave a
brief introduction to Taiwan, TFG, and the ambassadors, as well as shared highlights of our

academic and extracurricular experiences at TFG.

Next was the group discussion session, where the ambassadors and the MPs exchanged
views on education and daily life in Taiwan and Australia. We also discussed a wide range of
topics, such as environmental sustainability and politics. These conversations not only
deepened our understanding of Australian society but also changed our outlook on global issues.
When we shared our future plans, the MPs encouraged us to pursue our dreams and reminded
us to have confidence in ourselves. In a relaxed atmosphere, the exchange gradually drew to a

close.

In the end, a group photo was taken in front of the Guang-Fu Building, marking a perfect
conclusion. Although the exchange was brief, it was rich in content. Through in-depth
conversations with the parliamentarians, participants gained a clearer understanding of the
differences between Taiwan and Australia and broadened their horizons. The event left all

involved with lasting insights and meaningful memories.
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